Caitlin Sweep
Lincoln
LD 2118

Our son is a Freshman at MSSM and his donor school is RSU 67 in Lincoln. In his
first year we have seen challenges and growth like none ever educationally to date for
our son. As parents, we cannot say enough positive things for the opportunity that
MSSM provides a child who is identified as Gifted and Talented. In a state with many
rural districts with smaller school populations it has become clear to us as parents that
MSSM is an amazing experience so many donor schools can't provide for kids who
need to be challenged educationally on the high-end. It solves a problem providing
STEM learning opportunities unique to Maine in a uniquely Maine way.

We highly urge support of this bill.

Sincerely,
Caitlin and Brian Sweep



